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I ardently oppose any measure whose intent is to restrict the voting rights of 

Oregonians, including limiting voting to same day, in person voting. 

This is a solution in search of a problem, and a de facto voter suppression 

mechanism. 

Oregon’s record of free and fair elections and smooth administration of the election 

process is the envy of the nation. Don’t degrade it! 

There are many poor, infirm, deployed servicemen and women, or remote 

Oregonians who are eligible voters and who would be effectively disenfranchised by 

an in person, Election Day only voting law. That is contrary to the interests of 

democracy. 


